
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Grace Family, 
 
WE MISS YOU!! 
 
We miss seeing you, talking to you, hearing you sing… we miss you! 
 
We are striving to get back together for our Sunday Morning worship services.  In order to do 
that, we’ve been busy gathering information about how to do that within the State’s and CDC’s 
guidelines and within the consideration of Christian love. 
 
Here’s what we’ve done and will be doing for the foreseeable future; 
 

 Clean and Sanitize touch surfaces 
o Pews in the sanctuary before and between each worship service 
o Doorknobs, Push Plates, Pull Openers, Etc. 
o Light Switches 

 Serving coffee and water 

 Opening doors for you 

 Remove all items from the pews 

 Continue using digital bulletins through the Church Center App 
 

We want you to know that we will not be policing you when you come.  If you are 
uncomfortable about attending, we understand.  Feel free to wait until you are ready and 
utilize our online, livestream service (2nd service only). Our livestreaming services will be 
continuing indefinitely. We cannot control every variable and cannot guarantee perfect safety 
for everyone. 
 
We will be having some guidelines that we would ask you all to follow. These will be revisited as 
time goes along.  
 
In respect for others: 
 

 No physical contact outside of family unit 
o No handshaking 
o No hugging 

 Please maintain proper distancing 
o Approx. 6 feet apart 
o We will be seated in every other row of pews 

 Feel free to bring and wear a mask (we will try to have some available for you but no 
guarantees on having masks for everyone) 

 



 
So, that leads us to our announcement:  

 
We will begin meeting this Sunday, May 10. 

 

2 Services - 9:00 & 11:00 

 
Also note that there will not be nursery available, so if you need to remove your child you can 
bring them to the south side of the Fellowship Room (by the kitchen window) and please do 
your best to keep your children close to you at all times. 
 
We are so excited to see you all again and worship our Savior as a Church body.  
 
And just remember:  
 

 If you feel sick, please stay home 

 If you are among the highly vulnerable, feel free to stay home 
 
 
In Christ, 
 
The Elders 


